
 

 
     

 
   

       

                      
 

   
       

   
 

 
 

     
       

    
    

        
 

                 

 
   

 
                      

                 
                      
   

 
                        

            
 
 

  
 

    
 

 
 
 

                       
                      

        

Carol Bergeron 

From: Kristin Daniels 
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 10:01 AM 
To: 'O'Connell, Jim' 
Cc: Bursick, Tammy; Carol Bergeron 
Subject: RE: 4th of July 'Boom on the Lagoon' 

Thanks Jim. I’ll be sure to add this request to the agenda item. Carol will reach out to you moving forward. 

Kristin Daniels, CGFO 
Director - Office of Management & Budget 
Indian River County 
772-226-1214 
kdaniels@ircgov.com 

From: O'Connell, Jim <JO'Connell@covb.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 9:39 AM 
To: Kristin Daniels <kdaniels@ircgov.com> 
Cc: Bursick, Tammy <tbursick@covb.org> 
Subject: 4th of July 'Boom on the Lagoon' 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Dear Ms. Daniels, 

On behalf of the City of Vero Beach, we would like to formally request that the Indian River County Board of County 
Commissioners provide their usual contribution of $2500.00 towards the ‘Boom on the Lagoon’ fireworks display that is 
scheduled for the 4th of July at Riverside Park. The event has been a great success for many years, and we truly 
appreciate the contribution. 

Thanks again to the county for helping us put on this great event. And thank you for all of your help with procuring the 
county’s contribution! Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Jim O’Connell 
Director 
Vero Beach Recreation Department 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Most written communications to or from State and Local Officials and agencies regarding 
State or Local business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communications, including your email address, 
may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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